Hoopeston Water/Sewer Committee
Present: Committee members Lourdine Florek, Carl Ankenbrand, Kellee Ferrell; Mayor Jeff Wise; residents Gary Cade, Tim Watson, Mike Dean

Meeting convened at 4 p.m. Wednesday, April 27 in the city hall conference room. All present discussed pool/garden meters. The committee voted 2-1 to reinstate the meter program but having an ordinance stipulating conditions. Florek voted no.

Needed repairs to the WWTP roof were discussed.

The meeting adjourned at 4:31 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lourdine Florek
Water/Sewer Chairman

